


Thank you for considering my comments.  I would have liked to provide oral comments, but the 3:00
meeting time is unusual for City meetings and not possible for many in the workplace.  I apologize for not
getting this to you sooner.  Perhaps it could be read aloud at your meeting.  I'm happy to discuss this
legislation with anyone of you.  My phone number can be found on the Marylhurst Neighborhood
Association web page on the City website.  Other neighborhood association presidents can be contacted
from their respective neighborhood association webpages.

Sincerely,

Karie Oakes


